Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.92: Nicole Glancy

From: Nicole Glancy [mailto: nicoleglancy@yahoo.com]

Sent: Sat 9/16/2006 8:16 AM

To: jmh@cpuc.ca.gov

Cc: jnoiron@fs.fed.us; fifthdistrict@bos.co.la.ca.us; keithrichman@assembly.ca.gov; webmaster@santa-
clarita.com; Antelope-Pardee Project; jbx@cpuc.ca.gov

Subject: Antelope-Pardee 500KV Transmission Project

To Whom It May Concern:

T am writing to express my strong opposition regarding the Antelope-

Pardee Transmission Project. 1 am especially against the Altemate 5 I C.92-1
Reroute, which would effect my family greatly. Iam concerned

because the Alternate 5 Reroute would displace families, consume more

private land, and greatly decrease my property value. The Alternate

5 reroute is also the longest and impacts the most private property. | C.92-2
Please consider my opinion when you make a decision regarding the

Project.

Sincerely,

Nicole Glancy

40313 98th Street West

Leona Valley, Ca 93551

(661)350-8527

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-221 December 2006



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.92: Nicole Glancy

C.92-1 Thank you for submitting your opinion on Alternative 5.

C.92-2 Please see General Response GR-1 regarding potential effects on property values and General
Response GR-2 regarding property acquisition. Thank you for expressing your concern regarding
Alternative 5. Your comments will be shared with the decision-makers who are reviewing the
Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC.

December 2006 Ap.8C-222 Final EIR/EIS



